INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION

DATE: September 15, 2010

TO: Mayor Craig Lowe and Members of the City Commission
VIA: Russ Blackburn C/l% Manager

FROM: Fred Murry, Assistant City Manager f’éﬂW\

SUBJECT:  Neighborhood Workshop — Cabot Koppers Superfund Site

This memo is to advise the Mayor and Members of the City Commission that Beazer East, Inc.
will be conducting a neighborhood workshop on Wednesday, September 22, 2010 at 6:00 pm at
the Koppers Plant Entrance.

The purpose of the workshop is to discuss the planned demolition for the Koppers Site. Any
questions about the demolition should be directed to Mr. Mitch Brourman, Environmental
Manager, Beazer East, Inc., c/o Three Rivers Management, Inc., One Oxford Centre, Suite 3000,
Pittsburgh, PA 15219-6401. Mr. Brourman can be reached at (412) 208-8805 or via email at
Mitch.Brourman@hanson.biz.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (352) 334-5010.
FIM:hh

Cc: Erik Bredfeldt, Planning & Development Director
Ralph Hilliard, Planning Manager
Lawrence Calderon, City of Gainesville Planning Division
John Mousa, Alachua County Environmental Protection
Rick Hutton, Gainesville Regional Utilities
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